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Charlton County… 

State Route (SR) 252 Opens to Traffic Today at Satilla River 

Overflow Bridges   
 

FOLKSTON, GA – SR 252/Burnt Fort Road at Satilla River Overflow bridges will open to 

traffic today, Thursday, February 23 in Charlton County. The contractor has completed bridge 

construction replacing the old overflow bridges located 10 miles northeast of Folkston and just 

west of the Satilla River Bridge at the Camden County line.   

 

This $2.5 million contract work on this double bridge construction project required a detour 

placed in March 2016 to ensure the traveling public’s safety, decrease project cost and mitigate 

wetland impact. Once the bridges are open to traffic, detour signage will be removed. 

 

There’s more to the Georgia Department of Transportation than roads and bridges – much 

more.  In fact, Georgia DOT is one of the state’s largest, most active environmental protection 

agencies.  Each day, Department specialists work to insure its projects do not harm our drinking 

water, cultural resources, streams, endangered species, wetlands, historic sites, rivers, air quality, 

harbors, threatened species, floodplains, special architecture, fish populations, wildlife habitats, 

noise levels, important archaeological features, disadvantaged communities, native peoples, 

farmlands, migratory birds and more.  For more information on Georgia DOT, please visit 

www.dot.ga.gov.  

You may follow us on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/GDOTSouthEast) and Twitter 

(@Georgia DOT-Southeast). 
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